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43 St Giles Community Noticeboard online!   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Autumn retreat day                                        

Finding inspiration —                                      
from early Quakers  
to the present day 

 
Tea, coffee and a simple lunch provided .                     

BOOKING ESSENTIAL 

office@oxfordquakers.org 

Saturday 30 October 10:00-16:00 

Welcome all freshers – it’s that time of year!  

If you are new around Quakers and want to receive  
regular information from us, email the office  

and we will send you out a form: office@oxfordquakers.org 

riends!   follow us on facebook and instagram ooh! 

White Poppies 
are now available at the Meeting House.   

 
If you would like some to sell at your place of work etc. please contact  

the office (office@oxfordquakers.org)  
or contact The Peace Pledge Union directly 

 https://www.ppu.org.uk/remembrance-white-poppies.  
Poppies cost approximately £.60 each.   

The Peace Pledge Union also has lots of useful information on White Poppies and working for 
peace if you are looking for any for talks, debates etc. 
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